
LIBRARY BOOK NOTICE 

Dear Parents, 

With summer quickly approaching, all library books must be returned to the library by Friday, 
June 15th. This is to allow Ms. Abel to take inventory and prepare the library for the next school 
year. The library is still open for browsing at this time, and students are welcome to come and 
read in the library during their class visit. 

Overdue notices will be sent out during the week of June 18-22, and if you aren't sure if your 
child has any books out, feel free to email me kabel@sd43.bc.ca and I can check our inventory. 

Places where books like to hide:  

 on bookshelves (their natural habitat) 

 on sibling bookshelves 

 under beds 

 in the car (especially between or under seats!) 

 in forgotten bags (they especially like Costco bags at my house!) 

 in the bathroom 

 behind or beside the couch 

 toy box or bin (usually after "CLEAN UP YOUR ROOM!!" when everything gets quickly 
tidied away) 

 at a caregiver's (grandparents, daycare, aunts/uncles) 

 in the classroom (class library, cubby) 

Thank you so much! I appreciate your help. 

Karin Abel 
Grade 2/3, Music, Library, Gifted 
R.C. MacDonald Elementary School 

 
GRADE 5 GET ACTIVE! CARDS 2017/18 SCHOOL YEAR & 
$20 CHILD/YOUTH SUMMER PASS - CITY OF COQUITLAM 

Instructions to Obtain the Grade 5 Card 

The Grade 5 Get Active! card provides unlimited free admissions throughout the school year to 
all drop-in activities. Cards are valid until Sept 3, 2018 and are for the 2017/18 school 
year.  New letters will be available September 2018 for the 2018/19 school year. 

To receive a Grade 5 Get Active! card, please bring the following documentation to one of the 
Coquitlam facilities: 

 A letter of verification from School District #43 from the school's administration, not a 
teacher, identifying the applicant as a Grade 5 student.  

 Birth certificate or Care Card showing the student's age as of December 31, 2017.  
 Proof of Coquitlam residency ie. Phone, Hydro, Cable, Gas bill or Property Tax Notice. 

Note: Driver's license and PO Boxes are not acceptable.  
 Your child - to have their picture taken  

mailto:kabel@sd43.bc.ca
http://www.coquitlam.ca/parks-recreation-and-culture/sport-and-recreation/fees-passes/grade-5-6-active-passes


Bring the above documentation to one of the following locations: 
 Poirier Sport & Leisure Complex - 633 Poirier Street  
 City Centre Aquatic Complex - 1210 Pinetree Way  
 Pinetree Community Centre - 1260 Pinetree Way  

  

$20 Summer Child & Youth Pass 

Also, we also have a $20 Summer Pass that parents can purchase 
for their children (if they aren’t in grade 5 with unlimited drop ins) 

between June 15 - Sept 5/18.  

Information is below and more detailed information is provided 
on our City of Coquitlam website: Coquitlam.ca/summerpass.  

For more information call: 
Phone: 604-927-4386 
Email: PRCS_info@coquitlam.ca 

  
Thanks! Have a great summer break! 
Kelly Fenton | Recreation Leader 
City of Coquitlam | Parks, Recreation & Culture - Community Services 
 

NEXT TWO WEEKS at a glance: 

Please check the RC Mac Website calendar occasionally for updates on times of certain events 

(we have not yet finalized times for some events the last week of school). 
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